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Representative Piwowarczyk Votes to Protect Kids 
 

Madison- Representative Piwowarczyk and Assembly Republicans passed several bills to protect our 

kids. 

AB 100 and AB 102, the cornerstone of this legislation, ensure that athletic teams in public schools, 

private schools, and universities will be organized based on the biological sex of the participants. This 

move directly challenges the left's dangerous push to allow men to play on girl’s and women's sports 

teams, which undermines fairness and safety for female athletes. These bills would also prevent biological 

men in girl’s and women’s locker rooms. 

"Today, Assembly Republicans have taken a stand for fairness, safety, and the integrity of girl’s and 

women’s sports," said Representative Piwowarczyk. "As a coach, I’ve seen firsthand how much effort 

girls put into their athletic pursuits. Allowing biological males to compete on girl’s and women’s teams is 

not just unfair—it’s an attack on their hard work, their safety, and their opportunities. We are taking 

action today to stop this madness." 

"As a coach, I’ve always stressed the importance of hard work, discipline, and perseverance. The left’s 

agenda to allow men to compete in women’s sports threatens all of that. This legislation ensures that we 

protect young girls’ ability to compete on a level playing field." 

In addition to the sports-related bills, AB 103 was passed to ensure that school boards adopt policies that 

involve parents in decisions related to their children's legal name and pronouns. AB 104 takes it further, 

prohibiting gender transition medical interventions for minors under the age of 18, and affirming that 

children should not be subjected to irreversible medical procedures before reaching adulthood. 

"Parents must have the final say when it comes to decisions about their children’s well-being," said 

Representative Piwowarczyk. "Children’s brains are not fully developed before the age of 18, and they 

should not be making life-altering decisions before they are mature enough to understand the long-term 

consequences. We will continue to stand up for the safety and future of our kids." 

AB 105 addresses the growing concern of harmful materials on the Internet, setting protections in place to 

ensure that children are not exposed to dangerous content online. 

"These bills are a direct response to the extreme ideas that the left has been pushing, and we are proud to 

fight back," said Piwowarczyk. "We are standing up for the values that matter most—fairness, parental 

rights, and the protection of our kids."  


